COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD, INC
GENERAL MEETING

August 14, 2008
The August General Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church in Goleta.  The meeting was called to order at 8:35 pm by President Darilyn Kisch.
Program:  The first portion of the August program was a Silent Auction organized by Cathe Hedrick.  The Silent auction began at 6:30 pm and ended at 7:30 pm.  A Live Auction hosted by Patrick and Dawn from Creation Station was conducted from 7:30 to 8:30 pm.
Announcements:  Darilyn Kisch made several announcements:
The Board Meeting will be Thursday August 21, 2008 at 7:00 pm at Maravilla in Goleta.  
The Show Committee will be meeting on Saturday August 17, 2008 at Linda Boynton De Sepulveda’s home.

A gentleman has an unfinished quilt made by his Mother-in-law and would like to have it hand quilted for his wife.  Anyone interested in working on the project should contact Darilyn.

Roz Perry announced that the Quilters Hall of Fame has announced their 2009 Quilt Challenge.  She has rules and entry forms for anyone interested.  The challenge is to make a quilt that honors a member of the Hall of Fame.  The winner’s quilt will be purchased by the Hall of Fame.
Community Quilts:  Lou Ann Smith – recipient for this year will be Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation.  Pamphlets are available at the membership table.
Programs:  Darilyn Kisch – September speaker will be Vikki Pignatelli.
Block of the Month:  Susan Carty and Juli Shulem presented the August ‘triangles’ blocks to the winner, Diana Iler.  The September block is ‘circles’.

2008 Quilt Show:  Joann Dovgin – volunteers are still needed 
Marilyn Osgood – Boutique still has space available.  Donations are being accepted from members.   Next month there will be more information on tags, etc. for boutique items.

Wearables – Joann Conklin has the entry forms

Darilyn Kisch – The deadline has passed and no more entries will be accepted for the show.  There are 173 quilts entered and 57 of those are being judged.  Volunteers are needed to collect quilts
Workshops are being offered with Joe Cunningham and Andi Perejda.

Show and Tell:  The following people showed works:  The Sewjourners – a new satellite group, Judy Rys, Dorothy Gibbons, and Marilyn Kisch.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathryn Draine, 
Recording Secretary

